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News Release  

 
MCK receives petition at Community Meeting  

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2010) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to 
inform the community that Chief & Council received a petition at last night’s Community Meeting.  
 
The petition, signed by approximately 145 people, demands “that the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawake cease all activity regarding evictions…until all Kanien’kehaka can come together to 
solve this important issue.”  Chief and Council will discuss the petition next week. 
 
The issue of Membership was the main topic of discussion at the Community Meeting. The 
Kahnawà:ke Membership Law is scheduled to be presented for amendment sometime this 
autumn, using the Community Decision Making Process. Exact dates have not yet been 
announced. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

EDO-COMM-0001 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca

	Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke
	P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0
	                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958
	                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa

	Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk  
	News Release 


